

September 24, 2018

Mayor Tim Hanna Karen Harkness City of Appleton 100 N. Appleton Street Appleton, WI 54911

Dear Tim and Karen,

I am not sure if you are aware, but I have been in transition for a number of months moving toward retirement. I have after much reflection, decided to tender my resignation from the ARA Exposition Center Advisory Board.

I will be leaving the Fox Cities (which has been my home since the early 80's) and will be relocating to the Wausau area. I feel it is best to take this step now, so you can fill my position before the beginning of next year.

It has been a privilege to serve on this board, and will miss being part of it. Thank you for the opportunity to serve the community in this way.

Respectfully,

Char Stankowski